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Special Thanks to the Chapter Secretaries 
 

October 10, 2016 
 

 
 
Today the Chapter moved into the second phase—surfacing the focus areas for the next six 
years.  This is a good time to extend special thanks to the Chapter secretaries. Sister Alice Marie  
from the Toledo province is the secretary for the Chapter assisted by Sister Mary Jolene from 
the Generalate.  The sisters are recording the proceedings of each day and file them every 
evening in Google Drive where the Chapter members can read them in the comfort of their own 
room. This paperless process is a first for our Chapters and is appreciated by all.   
 
 
 


